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BUILDING

We are still moving forward with the roof 
project for the A/C units. We are now ready 
to start with the trusses. And again, if there 
is someone out there that would like to help 
finish this project please give me a call at 
613-732-8417, we can sure use all the help 
we can get.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Nov. 7 - 20 Big Deer Contest weigh-in at 
Van's Pet Food 9 a.m. to 8 p.m. 7 days a 
week.

Nov. 26 - 9  a.m. to 1 p.m.  
Sweets by the Pound & Craft Sale. Bring 
containers to fill with Xmas baking and pay 
just $9.00 a pound.

Nov. 26 - 9 p.m. to 1 a.m. 
Hunter's Ball Music by Mike's Music. Come 
and enjoy a bowl of Swamp Stew and dance 
the night away for $8.00 a person. Prizes 
will be awarded to the winners of the Big 
Deer Contest.

Dec. 3 - 9 a.m.
Bake sale at East End Mall

CARNIVAL 2012

Carnival buttons are now being distributed. 
If you do not receive a package in your mail-
box by the end of Nov. and you would like 
to help out, call 735-5938 and I will gladly 
deliver them to you.  Another meeting is 
scheduled for Nov. 30 at 7 p.m. Remember 
this is our major fund-raising event of the 
year.

CASH CALENDARS
Why not get your Christmas shopping done 
and support two great causes at the same 
time?  We have teamed up with Crime 
Stoppers again this year and are selling 2012 
cash calendars for just $20.00.  Each 
calendar gives you 366 chances to win.  For 
each calendar we sell the Rankin Centre gets 
$5.00, so this is a good fundraiser for us.

To purchase calendars call Muriel at 613-
735-0224.  If you wish to help sell calendars 
this would be greatly appreciated just give 
Muriel a call.

J.O.Y. DINNER

The annual Just Older Youth dinner will be 
held on Saturday, Dec. 10, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. 
Tickets are $12.00 each and can be 
purchased by calling Muriel at 735-0224. 
Last date to purchase tickets is Dec. 1, 2011.
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FITNESS AT RCRC!

Zumba
Monday & Thursday, 6 - 7 pm
zumbagirl86@gmail.com
613-401-4122

Fitness Classes
After a short delay due to illness, Boot 
Camp fitness classes will resume on 
WEDNESDAY Nov.16 at 6:30 p.m. 

Yoga
Tues - 10:30am - 11:30am
           6:30pm - 7:30pm 

BOOTH WORKERS

As we said in the last newsletter, we will be 
using the same schedule for workers to look 
after the canteen in the skating area as last 
year but we have a few empty spots on our 
calendar.  We did not receive any phone 
calls from people volunteering to take one 
day a month.  This is hard to believe 
considering we put out 350 newsletters each 
month. If you can help or just want more 
information, call Muriel at 735-0224. 

For those of you on the schedule from last 
year, if for some reason you have lost your 
schedule and don’t remember your day, 
please call Muriel and she will get you a 
another copy.  Thanks.

NEXT MEETING

The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday, December 7, 2011 at 7:00 pm 
at  the  Rankin  Centre.  Everyone  is 
welcome.  Hope to see you there!

E-MAIL

Anyone  wishing  to  receive  this  newsletter 
electronically please contact us at    
rankincentre@rankincentre.ca

LOST

The  small  percolator  (32  cup)  has  gone 
missing from the kitchen.  If sombody has 
borrowed  it,  please  return  it  as  we  need 
back.  Thanks!

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

 

  “This project is supported by 
the Government of Ontario”

YOUR  
NEIGHBOURHOOD REALTOR 

Ofce: 613-687-1234 
Email: Lori@WiseMoveRealty.ca 

Web: www.LoriHollick.com 

Lori Hollick 
Sales Representative  

DIRECT: 613-602-0145 
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